Marion Wesel-Henrion, 35 Pond St, London NW3 2PN, _

Regeneration and Planning

Development Management

London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd St

London WC1H 8ND 16-7-2015

Dear Sirs,
Re application ref 2015/2582/P (re 13 South End Rd, London NW3 2PT)

I am surprised that you asked me to comment for or against the planning application
of the installation of 2 duct pipes for the bakery, when [ find the bakery already fully
working now for days, before the above permission has been granted.

There is a strange noise coming into my room from the roof of the bakery, which is
switched on and off at irregular intervals and today a new high pitch humming sound
could be heard in all our back gardens, again on an intermittent basis.

If you wish to grant the application, I would like you to impose a condition that the
bakery is operated in such a way that neighbors are not disturbed by any noise
nuisances such as this intermittent humming.

Yours sincerely

Marion Wesel
<Pond $t>Camden re bakery noise



